[bookmark: _GoBack]Sage Stone Race Track

The new season is about to begin at Sage Stone Race Track. We hope you will join us for another exciting summer of stock car racing. 

Schedule
Our 1.75-mile track is one of the most challenging in the country, with plenty of action taking place on every slope and turn. We have enclosed is a brochure of our complete racing schedule. Our special holiday schedule:

Memorial Day
Fourth of July
Labor Day
Stock Car Classic
Sage Stone Classic
Rip Cowan Stock Championship

Prices
Sage Stone remains one of the most affordable, enjoyable ways to spend a day. Children under 12 are still admitted free. Our ticket price allows you access to any of the spectator hillsides or you can purchase a paddock pass for an additional $5. Admission to the paddock area gives you a chance to see up close the cars that are not being raced, mingle with drivers and pit crew, and take pictures.

Seating
One of the unique features our fans love about Sage Stone Race Track is that it is one of the few road-racing centers in the country without grandstand seating. Instead, the grassy spectator hillsides provide great views on both the infield and outfield sides of the track. Bring blankets or folding chairs, and make yourself comfortable for a great day of racing.
Please observe the following guidelines during your visit:

We permit coolers, but please do not bring glass bottles of any kind. Broken glass is impossible to pick up.
We recycle. Please use the appropriate containers located by all trash barrels.
Please leave scaffolding, awnings, or other view-obstructing items at home.
We do not permit pets. Road racing is not the place for them. 
We do not permit fireworks, campfires, or loud music.
Please keep Sage Stone clean. Money not spent on cleanup and repair is available for improvements.

